School Notes

Minnie Anderson, '17, Editor

Coming Events

Oct. 31—Hallowe'en Carnival. Nov. 3—Tom Thumb Wedding.

Nov. 15-17—State Teachers' Meeting in Fargo.

Rev. H. L. Taylor of Wahpeton spoke to the High School and Grammar room pupils on Monday.

Lars Lenning and Engvard Cederson entered school last week.

Cora Forthun and Myrtle Larson visited the High School on Wednesday.

Mr. Biggs of Oakes, N. D., took the school picture on Wednesday.

Electric light fixtures were put into the school building last week.

E. R. Edwards of Jamestown, the State High School inspector, visited school Friday and spoke to the High School students on the subject of Literary Work.

Flowers were sent to Mrs. A. B. Judge by the Grammar Room pupils in expression of their sympathy.

Pupils should not reach school before 8:30 in the morning and 12:45 in the afternoon, as the doors are closed during the absence of the teachers.

You are all invited to the Hallowe'en Carnival on the 31st. The admission at the door will be twentyfive cents for adults and ten cents
for children. No extra charge will
be made for the various features of
the Carnival, such as the program,
the supper, and the Room of Horrors. The admission price will cover
all. Come out and have a good time.

From the Lawton, Okla., Daily Enterprise: There occurren at the I. O. O. F. hall last evening the prettiest wedding ever witnessed in Lawton. The perfection with which the children acted their parts was remarkable.